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MARK 
DUNN 

The Local Choice for 
Westbourne 

 

Local Government matters a great deal. So I hope you will take the 

Election of a Chichester District Councillor, to represent Westbourne, 

very seriously, and make a point of turning out to cast your vote, at the 

Parish Hall, on Thursday 7th May. 

 
The fact is that Westbourne's future character is very greatly 

influenced by the decisions taken by CDC, so it’s very important that 

the community's views and wishes are properly and forcefully 

explained. 

 
I undertake to speak up for Westbourne, loud and clear, and to argue 

our case energetically. I also promise to be easy to contact, and to be 

ready to discuss residents' concerns: 01243 535202 is my number, 

and I will return your calls promptly. My email address is 

mark@eastmarden.net 

 
I have been honoured to be asked to serve as your councillor since 

October 2013. If you - the electorate in Westbourne - vote me into 

office, I undertake to do my best to deserve your confidence. 

 
As many of you will know, I am lucky enough to have quite long 

experience of Local Government, and I have been a regular attendee 

at the Parish Council. This has given me a good knowledge of local 

issues. 

 
Please have a good look at this leaflet, so that you can see the results 

of a Conservative District Council in the last four years. Chichester 

District Council is widely recognized as providing really good value for 

money in these testing times. 

 
I hope you will turn out to support me, so that I, in turn, can help gain 

for Westbourne, and its priorities, the services which we deserve. 

 
Yours truly 

 
 
 
 

Mark Dunn 

Mark Dunn 

Dear Westbourne Resident, 

Including the hamlets of  
Aldsworth, Woodmancote  
and parts of Hambrook. 


